
CJA E-Voucher Upgrade this weekend 

The CJA E-Voucher system will not be available this weekend (June 20th and June 21st) as a new
version is implemented. It will be available again first thing Monday morning.  Please pardon the
inconvenience as we implement improvements to the module that issues checks to counsel.

Please also note, password security is being strengthened, adding more complexity and requiring you to change
your password periodically. You will be required to change your password within 30 days to comply with new
password requirements. Thereafter, your password will expire every 180 days.

Passwords must be a minimum of eight characters in length and contain:

• One lower?case character

• One upper?case character

• One number

• One special character


